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Highlighted Project: !
The Blue Star Marker 
Restoration campaign is 
progressing, but outreach 
continues.  Please visit the website, and find a 
printable version of the appeal letter that can be 
downloaded and printed out, or attached in an e-
mail.  Contributors to the project will be 
recognized at our November event.

!

Membership Drive in October! 
Ways you can help NOW: 
• “share” CGC FB posts 
• post pictures to CGC FB 

page 
• give CGC cards to others

Attendance Strongly Encouraged!
The planning meeting for our 
November Event will be on Aug 
8th at 10 a.m.  Everyone’s ideas, 
input and help will be appreciated.

Hello! 
I have had a busy week like most of you. I made 
up all the flowers for a wedding, gave a program 
at the Clearwater Aging Well Center on "The Face 
of a PANSY." and a talk on CGC. 
  
Our trip to the Caladium Festival was a delightful 
day, CGC gal's came home with a lot of bulbs to 
plant. Cheryl Drew did a great job putting it all 
together, and a talk on the way back about 
caladiums. Thanks Cheryl. 
  
Now fall is on its way, plans are in the making for 
a lot of activities you will not want to miss. Join 
us Aug. 8th Friday 10 a.m. as we put our minds 
together to plan our BIG EVENT, flower show, 
and our yearbook 2014/2015. 
Fall Dist. 8 meeting is coming up in Oct at 
Manatee GC just over the skyway bridge, and the 
FFGC 90th Anniversary Celebration is in Sept. 
  
Saturday garden club will be meeting back at the 
club house Aug. 15th, 10 a.m.  Friday GC will 
start back up with a membership drive so come 
with gloves and hats if you wish, but most of all 
bring your friends. !
The second Friday of Oct. at 9:45 a.m. begins 
social time and 10:00 a.m. our program and 
meeting. More to come! 
 Friend in Gardening, 

   	 Alice

Important Dates to Remember: 
• August 8, 10 a.m. November Event Planning Mtg. 
• August 13th 4:30 at Greek Town, East Gateway 

Community Garden Meeting 
• September 11, FFGC 90th Anniversary Party 
• October: Membership Drive ALL MONTH LONG! 
• October 26-28 Flower Show Judges Symposium, 

Altamonte Springs 
• November 15, 10 a.m. CGC Flower Show & Event

Thursday, September 11, FFGC will celebrate its 

90th Anniversary.  Enjoy plenty fun activities 

from 12-4 PM at FFGC HQ in Winter Park.  CGC 

members attending will carpool, arrangements TBD. !
VENDORS 

SILENT AUCTION 

 RAFFLE BASKETS 

 The WISHING WELL 

 REFRESHMENTS 

 HISTORIC DISPLAYS 

 GARDEN SHOPPE 

 DISTRICT FLOWER SHOW !
REGISTRATION:  

Deadline for your $20 registration is August 28th, 

2014.  Make checks payable to FFGC (“Garden Party” 

in the memo line).  Mail registrations to: Tina Tuttle, 

6755 Hwy 99,  Molino, FL  32577-4048. 

Go to ffgc.org and click on Garden Party Box for 

Reservation form.   Tickets at the door will be $25.  


